
F1 Summer Newsletter 

Tapestry

Tapestry is our way of sharing those 
wow moments in school but remember 
you can upload photos and achievements 
on here too.

If you have not yet signed up for a 
Tapestry account, please speak to your 
child’s key worker. 

Let’s Talk

Our talking tip: Join your child in pretend 
play. Let them take the lead. This will help 
their language and creativity. Talk about 
what they are saying and doing rather than 
asking lots of questions. Your commentary 
helps their language skills and shows you are 
listening and interested. Or there are more 
tips on: 3-4 years - Speech and Language UK: Changing young lives

Our Cubs have loved being outside and 
exploring the space. Either drawing with 
chalks, using the daily mile track or using 
the outdoor role play car wash station!

Remember we share lots of information on our 
school social media, take a look on Facebook 
and X!

If you have any concerns or questions please 
feel free to have a chat with your child’s key 
worker after the session. You are also 
welcome to send an email:

rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk

(Teacher and F1 Lead)

Baby and Toddler 
Group

KEPS Baby and 
Toddler group in the 

school hall, most 
Wednesday’s 2:15pm –

3:15pm 

Free event! 

https://speechandlanguage.org.uk/help-for-families/ages-and-stages/3-4-years/
mailto:rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk


Our Theme

Our until of learning this half term is “Are Frogs 
Slimy?”

We will be exploring a range of minibeasts, learning 
about their life cycles and even identifying the sounds 
frogs can make. If you have any experience or 
something of interest for this unit – please get in touch. 

Our books for this theme include Aaaarrgghh Spider by 
Lydia Monks and Oi Frog.

Dates for diary

Tuesday 17th June

Parents Evening. For 
those staying in F1

Monday 30th June

Foundation Sports Day

Wednesday 2nd July 

Last Forest School Session

Wednesday 9th July

Transition day (children 
moving to F2)

Wedensday 16th July

Ugly Bug Ball – Minibeast 
dress up.

Friday 25th July

Last day of school

Summer Term

At the end of school year 
our Cubs who are moving 
into F2 will receive a 
report – a learning 
journey of their time 
through F1. (This will be 
sent via Tapestry.)

Our Cubs who are 
remaining with us for the 
next year are offered a 
Parents Evening. This will 
be on Tuesday 17th June. 
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